
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting minutes July 12, 2018 

 
In attendance: Kathryn B, Ian M, Barry B, Peter J, Kino R, Ivan C 

 

Summary 

 Introduced activities organized locally by HUB MR/PM to Kathryn Baird, Tourism Coordinator of 

Maple Ridge Economic Development Office. Kathryn will be contacting Ian for further details on the 

Haney to Hammond bike route which is work in progress. She will also contact Colleen MacDonald of 

Let’s Go Biking to see if more Maple Ridge bike routes can be included in her book. 

 HUB will set up a stand at the Bard on the Bandstand play by Emerald Pig Theatrical Society in Pitt 

Meadows on Jul 20. Barry/Abby, Peter and Ivan/Jackie plan to attend. 

 Translink Major Bike Network and 2019 cost sharing program – Barry to contact Dave P of MR 

engineering regarding this just announced Translink initiative and see if and how HUB MR/PM can 

assist. Peter and Kino will also add an agenda item to discuss at the next Active Transportation 

Committee meeting in Maple Ridge and Pitt Meadows, respectively. 

 Discussion on recent cycling accident and future of Old Dewdney Trunk Rd – Barry communicated 

with Dave P regarding the recent incident. Old Dewdney Trunk Rd is geographically constrained and 

not much can be done to enhance cycling safety along that stretch. 

 Discussion on no-cycling sign posted on Golden Ears Way westbound at 203
rd

 – Barry contacted 

Translink who acknowledged that the sign was erected by mistake. A work order will be submitted to 

have the sign removed. 

 Revised HUB  questionnaire – Barry has revised the questionnaire, and a soft copy will be sent to the 

team. This questionnaire will be used at local events to engage residents. 

 Maple Ridge bike map – Ian to continue with effort and will discuss further at next meeting. 

 

 


